
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has only been a four-day week but it has been a ‘jam-packed’ week! After a lovely bank holiday 

weekend, we started the week on Tuesday where our EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 children travelled to 

Kidzmania. This was continuing our theme of, Moving More for our Mental Health. As you can  

imagine, the children had lots of fun jumping, climbing, sliding and swinging in the soft play area. 

On Wednesday, we were very lucky to have two special visitors, Nicole and Desiree who had attend-

ed Colvestone Primary School in the 1960’s. The children loved listening to their school memories 

and asked some thoughtful questions. The children were very keen to know about what snacks and 

lunches they had during their time at Colvestone. Nicole and Desiree really enjoyed their time return-

ing to Colvestone which brought back some wonderful memories. We look forward to welcoming 

them back to our Summer Fair on Saturday 6th July.  

 

On Wednesday afternoon, our Year 4 and 5 children started their 6 week workshop of steel pans. 

The children enjoyed exploring the pans and making music. After the six weeks, the children will                

perform to the school.   



 

We continued our Moving More for our Mental Health theme on Thursday morning, where children had 

the opportunity to participate in a dance workshop. The children learnt new dance routines and discussed how 

music and dance can help with our mental health.  
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Summer 1 - Upcoming events  

Monday 13th – 16th May: SATs Week for Year 6 

Friday 17th May - Year 6 trip to Laburnum Boat Club 

Monday 20th – 24th May: Year 6 Residential  

Wednesday 22nd May: Pinata Party - whole school  

Thursday 23rd May: Year 3, 4 and 5 trip to Hackney School of Food.  

 

Please continue to look at our school calendar:  

Calendar and Term Dates - Colvestone Primary School 
 

 

Next week, our year 6 children will begin their SATs. They 

have worked considerably hard and we are all so proud of 

their achievements so far. We are encouraging the Year 6 

children to continue with their revision during the weekend but 

also find time to have fun (the weather is going to be fabu-

lous!). Please ensure your Year 6   children arrive at school at 

8.00am each day where they will have a special breakfast and 

have a smooth and calm start to their day. We wish them all 

the luck for next week. The SATs will conclude on Thursday 

16th May and to celebrate the completion of SATs, on Friday 

the Year 6 team will have a wonderful trip on a narrow boat 

along the canal 

https://www.colvestone.hackney.sch.uk/about-us/calendar

